UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, DC 20555 - 0001

NOTE TO: File NR-1129-D-102-S

FROM: Michele L. Burgess, Mechanical Engineer /RA/
Seung J. Lee, Mechanical Engineer IRA/
Materials Safety and Inspection Branch, IMNS/NMSS

DATE: February 23, 2001

SUBJECT: Correction of error made in the References of NR-1129-D-102-S, Use of
checklist for SSD 01-10

The purpose of the action was to correct an error made in the References of NR-1129-D-102-S.
During review which resulted in the transfer of NR-0155-D-118-S to NR-1129-D-102-S, an
attempt was made to obtain a copy of the March 29, 1982 letter listed in the Reference section
of the certificate. No copy of this application could be found neither within NRC nor Army files.
Through conversations with the Army, it was discovered that the Army resubmitted the
application in its entirety with the May, 15, 1984 application. The certificate incorrectly retained
the reference to the March 1982 letter. The Army verified in letter dated February 5, 2001, that
the product information was unchanged between the 1982 and 1984 letters. A broad review
verified that the 1984 application addressed all relevant review areas. A full review of content
was not performed, based on the previous approval of the certificate with the 1982 reference
and Army’s letter dated February 5, 2001. The 1984 reference was added to the Reference
section of the certificate in order to provide a written documentation of the background
information for the device.

A checklist was not used for this case because a full review was not performed for this
correction.
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